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Dear Parents and Carers
I have identified your child as part of a group I would like to attend Booster Maths after school. These sessions aim to ensure that the children are as confident as possible to tackle all maths tasks they may face in the SATs tests in May. From experience, these sessions work to consolidate and extend the children further and provide opportunities to focus on test technique and questions – in doing so they greatly increase their test confidence. 
Your child will be working with either Mrs Greygoose / Mr Hamshar every Wednesday after school between now and the tests, from 3.30 to 4.30pm starting on Wednesday 31st March; we will bring the children down to the lower playground at the end of the session for collection. The final session will take place in the week before the tests in May.
Please ensure that we know if your child will be walking home alone after the session on the permission slip below or if you will collect them.
We aim to make the sessions supportive, challenging and fun and hope that you will support us by encouraging your child to attend.
Kindest regards

Rob Hamshar and Louise Greygoose

Permission Slip – Booster Maths Club
I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………….. to attend the Wednesday afternoon booster sessions starting on Wednesday 24th January .
I will collect my child from the lower playground after the session		YES / NO
My child will walk home from the sessions by themselves			YES / NO

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………….
Print: …………………………………………………………………………………………………
